
 
 
This email is being sent to all Department team members.  
 
<<Team>> Signs Five-Year Expansion with <<Client>> 

Congratulations to the <<Team>> team on their contract to expand their work with 
<<Client>> over the next five years, serving about 3K additional patients in the West 
region.  
 
“Our continued growth with <<Client>> over the past couple of years is a testament 
to the strong relationships we’ve built and the impactful care we’ve delivered to their 

members,” said <<Leader>>, title.  
 
“Special thanks to <<Name>> and <<Name>>, our account leads who supported many negotiation 
conversations with grace. And many thanks to all the <<Department>> team members that have 
supported our current partnership with <<Client>>, giving us a great foundation of success to build 
upon, noted Chief Growth Officer, <<Name>>.  
 
Business Update 
<<Department>> continues to grow. Check out our latest stats:  
 

 
 
Congratulations on Completing Integration! 

Thirty-six states, 3.2M customers, and 8,400 team members united! If you haven’t 
already, please take a moment to check out this short video from our leaders, 
sharing their perspectives on completing this important milestone.  
 



Mark Your Calendar! 
Join us Tuesday, August 20 as we provide an overview of <<Department>> and 
how we fit into the overall organization.  
 
The <<Company>> Town Hall is coming up on September 7. Join us to hear the 
latest updates from <<Name>> and other senior leadership.  
 

Improving Outcomes for Patients 
In this episode of <<Video Series>>, learn how <<Department>> team member 
<<Name>> identified a serious issue for her patient, and coordinated transportation 
for him to make sure he received the care he needed.  
 

 


